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Updates 
Regulatory Response Team / Red Tape Portal 
For information  

As of 13 May 2025, the Ministry has received a total of 713 submissions on red tape issues. The 
latest RRT report was provided to your office on 14 May. We are investigating the issue received 
from your office in relation  (RRT2025-715) and 
contacted the submitter this week on 15 May 2025.  

Quarter 3 (Q3) Reporting 

• We are now reporting quarterly on the information we receive through the Red Tape Portal  

• We have gathered key insights from the over 700 submissions and as our data builds over 
the coming quarters will be able to provide further insights as to what is occurring across 
regulatory systems  

• These medium and longer-term insights will be one indicator of agencies regulatory 
stewardship maturity/capability 

• Insights will also help inform areas for change and determine where improvements in 
regulatory practice are making a difference for New Zealanders and where more needs to 
change 

• We will present the insights to you, the public, agencies, and be clear for submitters to 
understand what is happening with the submissions  

• We have included example slides from the Q3 report to demonstrate some of the insights 
in Appendix 1. Please note, this is not the full report. 

• The report also includes data and insights on submitter location, industry and sector and 
agency referrals 

• Seven submission investigations completed in Q3 have resulted in change/a potential 
future regulatory review or action that would warrant a case study (Appendix 2). We 
intend to publish case studies/highlights relating to these seven submissions  

• We will be publishing the enhanced reporting within the next two weeks and will provide 
details to your office when published. 

The Ministry has received over 1000 written parliamentary questions and Official Information Act 
requests since the Ministry was established, many of which relate to the Red Tape Portal. 
Providing detailed information about the red tape submissions will enable us to more effectively 
respond to these requests and in some cases prevent the need for some of these questions.  

We are awaiting further direction from your office on the following issues: 

• MFR2025-109 
•  MFR2025-087 

 

s 9(2)(f)(iv)

s 9(2)(f)(iv)

s 9(2)(f)(iv)

Proactively Released



Proactively Released



Ministry for Regulation Weekly Report 
MFR2025-118 

IN CONFIDENCE Page 6 of 6  

 

Scrutiny week - Estimates hearing preparation  
For information  

On Tuesday, 17 June 2025 you are attending the Estimates hearing for Vote Regulation with the 
Finance and Expenditure Committee (FEC) at 9:15-10:00am. As part of scrutiny you are required to 
provide responses to Standard Estimates Questions (SEQ) and Supplementary Written Questions 
(SWQ). 

The SEQ must be returned to the FEC by 23 May.  We have provided the SEQ for your review and 
feedback this week. 

The SWQ must be returned to the FEC by 11 June. Due to your overseas travel, these will be 
provided to you no later than 28 May for your review and feedback. 

We will also provide you with a draft “hot topics” pack on 29 May to support your preparation for 
the hearing and have arranged for a hearing prep meeting on 16 June when you have returned. 

Contact: Aisling Risdon, Head of Ministerial Services | Ph:  
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